
From: Timothy Derrick [mailto:tderrick@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2007 01:08 AM 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Subject: Power link 
 
I strongly oppose the U.S. Forrest Service's recommendation to put the 
SDG&E Sunrise Power link through Campo/ Camp Moreno. Please find an 
alternative. Thank you for your consideration. 
    
  Sincerely, 
  Timothy Derrick 
 


